
ZERO TOLERANCE POLICY 

 

Gold Crown has implemented a ZERO TOLERANCE POLICY regarding 

unsportsmanlike behavior during Gold Crown games. Any spectator, coach, or player 

who is ejected from a game is automatically disqualified from attending any games for 

the remainder of the Gold Crown season (including postseason). Once the person has 

been ejected from a game, he/she must leave the facility immediately. If the person 

does not leave the facility in a timely manner, the local authorities will be contacted.  

Note: If the person who was ejected attempts to attend any subsequent games during 

the season, the team that he/she is associated with will automatically forfeit their 

remaining game(s) and no refund will be given. 

 


